GEO-
INSTITUTE

Delaware Valley

Chapter PROJECT OF THE YEAR COMPETITION 2024-2024

We want to hear about the work YOU do! The 6™ annual DVGI Project of the Year Competition
welcomes submissions from active DVGI members of recently completed projects. Submissions will be
featured in the DVGI Newsletter in the order received and will be accepted through May 1, 2025. The
DVGI Project of the Year for the 2024-2025 season will be announced at the May 2025 Meeting.

Submitting Company:
Submitting Person(s):
Project Name:
Client/Owner(s):
Contractor(s):

Engineer(s):

Project Description: Describe the role of your company and provide a general account of the overall
project. Max. 300 words.

Geotechnical Challenges: Tell us about any geotechnical challenges encountered, new technologies
employed or lessons learned during this project. Max. 200 words.

Photos, Figures, Tables: Submit a minimum of 2, maximum of 5, to be included in your newsletter
feature. Be sure to include figure and table captions as text in this document.

Submission: Use this document as a template for your project submission. Email any questions and
submissions to Bob Crawford, bobc@jjaconstruction.com.

Thank you for your participation. The DVGI Board looks forward to receiving your submission!



